
Embrace the Past, Wear the Future

WELCOME

UPCOMING EVENTS

Welcome to the first edition of
Retro Revival, NKU’s official Care
Closet Newsletter.  The first
Friday of every month you will
be sent a copy.  This will include
upcoming events, Care Closet
reminders, and FAQs, as well as
articles written by our very own
team!  These articles may be
about style tips and tricks, what
we are loving in fashion right
now, thrift hacks, or anything
you all have been asking about
in the shop!

UNV 101 Pop-Up for Major-
Minor Fair October 29&30
Friendsgiving Pop-Up
November 25th  5-7pm
Sweata Weatha Pop-Up
December 4th 11:30-1:30
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NEW TRANSTAPE!

LGBTQ+ HISTORY
MONTH

We are happy to announce that
through a small donation from
TransTape, we are able to
supply TransTape, removal oil,
pasties, and repairing salve in
addition to binders. This will last
until we run out! Fill out our
binder request form on our
website or email us at
carecloset@nku.edu to request
a roll!

This week is the start of LGBTQA+
History month!  NKU is celebrating in
quite a few ways.  Earlier this month,
Care Closet Program Coordinator
Caitlin Drouillard-Ahlrichs and
Assistant Coordinator Rys Gardner
attended the Kickoff Drag Show Event
and Pride Night At the Theater.  Later
this month there will be the National
Coming Out Day Exhibition and Living
Legend Talk With SAFE Alum
Christopher Ryan. 



MANEQUINNS

MEET THE TEAM

Every Month, we partner with a
new organization/department
on campus to decorate our
mannequins.  Last month we
had Fuel decorate to help
advertise the fight against
hunger.  This month, we
celebrate LGBTQ+ History month
and we will d decorating the
mannequins with the help of
some of the LGBTQ+ orgs on
campus. 

We are very excited about our
team this year.  Our Program
Director is Caitlin Drouillard-
Ahlrichs.  She works in University
Connect and Persist in the
University Center helping
students attend and stay in
college.  She is also currently a
college student, getting her
masters in Social Work on the
path to becoming a therapist. 

Our Assistant Coordinator is Rys
Gardner.  They are also a
student about to start their

Caitlin
Rys



MEET THE TEAM
CONT.

Bachelor’s in Integrated
Studies with focuses in
Psychology, Women and Gender
Studies and Communications.
They are new to NKU, having just
started in August, but are very
excited to be joining the NKU
community!
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